Report to Regional Board of Christian Church in Oregon and Southwest Idaho

Anti-Racism/Pro-Reconciliation Task Force March 9, 2024

The task force has some people who are interested in joining. They will be contacted before the next meeting.

Trainers are meeting each month to update the Anti-Racism/Pro-Reconciliation curriculum. A Session is scheduled for May 18, 2024 in Albany for clergy and anyone who wants to attend. Another session is scheduled for Friday of the regional Assembly in September.

Our task force reminds the pastors and their churches that God wants us to act justly, and love mercy, and walk humbly with our God.

Submitted by Brenda Mikota